CLUB DE RECREIO

PLAYGROUND RENOVATON

Dear Members,

It is with great excitement that we announce an upcoming renovation project
for the children’s playground.

The playground renovation project is scheduled to begin on 2" July, 2024 and
is expected to be completed by end of August 2024. During this time, the
playground will be closed to all members for safety reasons.

We apologize for the inconvenience and ask for your patience and
understanding as we work to enhance this popular amenity.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me or
office.

Sincerely,

Patrick Wong
General Manager
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